
 

                   

 

 

  

 

December 24, 2024 
 
Chair Valerie Mason  
Manhattan Community Board 8  
505 Park Avenue, Suite 620  
New York, NY 10022 
 
 
Dear Chair Mason, 
 
Thank you again for the opportunity to meet with Community Board 8's Zoning, Development, and 
Housing Committee in November. We greatly value the board’s engagement about our vision for 
Lenox Hill Hospital's future and look forward to sharing more detailed information about our 
reinvestment plans at the upcoming meeting on January 28th. 
 
I wanted to inform you that we expect to submit our application to the New York City Department of 
City Planning in early January. After DCP makes the application available to the public, we will be 
prepared to address questions regarding the final application and provide a more detailed overview of 
our proposal at the January committee meeting as well as the board’s meeting once the ULURP 
process begins. 
 
We deeply appreciate the questions that board members and our neighbors have already submitted 
through our renewinglenox@northwell.edu email address. Please know that we will continue to 
welcome and respond to questions throughout the land use review process, as community input 
remains instrumental to how we shape the future of Lenox Hill Hospital. 
 
Thank you again for your continued partnership in this important endeavor. I wish you and all 
members of Community Board 8 a joyous holiday season and a happy new year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Daniel Baker, MD  
President, Lenox Hill Hospital 
 

mailto:renewinglenox@northwell.edu

